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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – As a result of an internal investigation, Emily Pelletier’s
employment with the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office was terminated today for policy
violations in the May 8 fatal collision at Highway 17 and New Road. A copy of the termination
letter is attached.

As noted in the letter, Pelletier will be charged with three counts of reckless homicide. Please
contact the S.C. Highway Patrol for any information related to the criminal charges.

EARLIER RELEASES

https://sheriff.charlestoncounty.org/news/2022/dashcam-video-in-may-8-traffic-fatalities.pdf

https://sheriff.charlestoncounty.org/news/2022/update-on-may-8-fatal-crash-involving-deputy.pdf

https://sheriff.charlestoncounty.org/news/2022/deputy-involved-collisions-on-savannah-hwy.pdf
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